
 
 
 
The special meeting of the Newbury Board of Trustees was called to order at 4:30 P.M., 
August 24, 2020 at the Newbury Township Town Hall.  Mr. Quigley was not in 
attendance. 
 
Also in attendance was Lewis Tomsic, chairman Board of Zoning Appeals. 
 
Trustees invited Mr. Tomsic to move into Executive Session at 4:35 to discuss an 
employment issue. 
 
Trustees exited executive session at 5:00 p.m. 
 
No decisions were made.   
 
 
 
 
Greg Tropf moved to adjourn meeting at 5:05. Mr. Skomrock seconded motion. 
 
Voice vote: two ayes. 
 
 
 
 
 
__________________________________  __________________________________      

William Skomrock, Jr. - Chairman  Glen Quigley - Vice Chairman 
 
 
__________________________________  ___________________________________ 
 Greg Tropf                Beverly Sustar – Fiscal Officer 


